
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Calabasas Traffic 
and Transportation Commission scheduled for Tuesday, April 27, 2021, at 7:00 
p.m., has been cancelled. The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for a later 
date TBD (To Be Determined).   
 
 
Robert Yalda  
Director of Public Works 
Dated: April 23, 2021 


